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Friday 19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Thank you for your patience this week with the challenging weather conditions! 
I would also like to say a huge thank you to all staff for overcoming terrible 
driving conditions to get in to teach and care for our children. We all had such 
fun together in the snow and made such amazing snowmen.  
 
This week we have been reflecting upon peace and offering others a sign of 
peace.   
 
Mrs Dade will be leaving us on Friday 26th January to start her maternity leave, 
we are all looking forward to finding out about her new arrival very soon. We all 
hope she has a lovely rest first though!  
 
We are welcoming two new members of staff next week, Mr Wall who will be 
taking over Y5 – Silver Birch class, in Mrs Dade’s absence, and Miss Oliver who 
will be our new Nursery class teacher. I am sure you will get to know them over 
the coming weeks and welcome them to our St Anne’s team.  
 
Updates/reminders for next week:  
 

After school clubs: These will begin week beginning 29th January and you will 
receive a letter informing you which club your child has been given. If you do 
not receive a letter then on this occasion your child has not been allocated a 
club. 
 

Wednesday 24th January: Y6 will be visiting the Slavery Museum as part of 
their History topic.  
 

February half term: We finish for half term on Friday 9th February and return 
to school on Monday 19th February.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 

 
 
 


